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Upcoming work in your community 
We are installing new sanitary lines and manholes  

to connect the new Lakeview Sanitary Lift Station to 

the existing sewer infrastructure. 

Work is expected to begin Sept. 13, 2021 and will 

take approximately three weeks to complete. 

Construction impacts 

• The east entrance to North Glenmore Park will 

be closed. Park users will be detoured along  

66 Avenue S.W. to the west entrance which is 

located off 37 Street S.W. 

• A section of the Glenmore Pathway adjacent to 

the construction area will be closed. The detour 

will be via the gravel trail west of North 

Glenmore Park Road S.W. 

• Temporary 24-hour sanitary bypass pumping 

systems will be operating at the two manhole 

locations (map on page two). This will ensure 

sanitary service is maintained during 

construction. A sound enclosure will be in place 

to reduce the impact to the surrounding area.  

• Increased construction related traffic and noise. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Background 
When water runs down a sink, drain or toilet, it becomes 

wastewater. Calgary has a system just for wastewater, 

moving it by gravity and pumps to one of three 

wastewater treatment plants. Portions of the 

communities of Lakeview and North Glenmore  

Park rely on the Lakeview Sanitary Lift Station to 

transfer wastewater from its catchment area to the 

sewer trunk.  

The existing lift station no longer meets current 

operational and safety guidelines. We are constructing  

a new lift station to ensure we continue to provide a 

high-level of sanitary service to your community.   

The new lift station will be located in the northeast 

corner of North Glenmore Park, alongside the North 

Glenmore Park Road (map on page two). 

Construction of the new lift station started in December 

2020 and will take 12-18 months to complete. 

Work during the COVID-19 pandemic 

The City of Calgary continues to treat, test and deliver 

high-quality water to Calgarians during the COVID-19 

pandemic. While we prioritize the delivery of essential 

services, our capital construction programs are moving 

forward where possible. These projects are critical to 
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supporting current and future development. We are 

working closely with our partners and will continue 

to monitor the current situation, making 

adjustments as needed. 

Our most important priority remains the health, 

safety and well-being of our staff and contractors. 

We continue to put in place new measures and 

protocols to ensure public health is protected. 

Construction area map 

 

Project information or questions 
Please visit engage.calgary.ca/lakeview-lift-station for 

periodic updates on construction progress and next steps 

or contact 311 for more information.   

https://engage.calgary.ca/lakeview-lift-station

